
Addendum #2, June 7, 2021 

Asphalt Replacement Project  

All addenda to bidders shall be incorporated into the bid documents. Each bidder submitting 
a bid must acknowledge receipt of any and every addendum received.   

All bidders shall include a printed and signed copy of this addendum with their bid submittal.  

All bidders must complete and submit with their bid the Contractor’s Certifications, Bid Form, 
and the bid bond as specified in the bid packet along with this signed addendum to have their 
bid considered by the District. 

 

1. Regarding the paving of the two speed bumps at Central Park, a question was raised 
whether the speed bumps should be “keyed in” or paved at the same time as the 
surrounding surface. The Park District will leave this decision to the contractor’s 
discretion.  

2. Regarding the removal and replacement of the two wood posts at Saddle Brook 
Park, the posts are currently in the ground surrounded by dirt/stone. The contractor 
may replace the posts with the same method of installation.  

 
 
The Bidder’s signature below acknowledges the receipt of Addendum #2, issued June 
7, 2021 for the Asphalt Replacement Project. 
 
Bidder’s Signature: _____________________________________________ 
 
Bidder’s Name: ________________________________________________ 
 
Company Name: _______________________________________________ 
 
Date: _____________________ 


